Genaral Services Administration
Maticnal Capital Region
Washington, DC 20407

Steam Piping and Condensate Line Replacemeit
DEOE, West Wing, Press Loungs
Date : August 23, 1999

T mir. Eric 5. Craddock
Weleh and Rushe

Letter of Appreciation

Margaret Bergamini

[ would like 1o convey my appreciation for a job well donc on the weekend of
August 20, 1999, In addition to your ideas on how o redesign the work in
e West Wing mechanical room, the hard work of your crew minimized the
sl down of the A o the West Wing of the White House,

Due 1o the outstanding workmanship of David Keffer, Michael Butland, James Edwards,
and Anthony Dustin, the shut down was minimized o just fificen bours. Pleass pass

my thanks and appreciation on to these gendlemen.

[ leok forward 10 completing this project with you. Keep up the cutstanding work!!

Sincerely,
-'"]-’l"},::._.{_._;:l{u-ﬁ.-'!,:::' Jljj,.:- S

Margaret 1. Bergamm, PLE.
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